
May 13, 2019 
 
 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
 
Re: 6e) Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Recommendations of the Cannabis Cultivation 
Ad Hoc Committee 

 
Dear Members of the Board:  
 

We apologize and retract the previously submitted letter—it was submitted in error.  

In regards to agenda item 6e to be discussed tomorrow, May 14th, we appreciate the Recommendations 
from the Cannabis Cultivation Ad Hoc Committee outlined in their memo and fully support them, 
specifically the limited extension of the sunset period to two years.  

Once again, please accept our apology for the previously submitted letter. 

We greatly appreciate the time and effort the board and the Ad Hoc Committee have given this issue. 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Matthew Boren, Lumenati Inc., Mitchell Creek Resident/Indoor Cultivator  
 
Ryan Birchard, Wood Wide Farms 
 
Michael Strupp, Wood Wide Farms 
 
Allan Harris, LitHouse, Mitchell Creek Indoor Cultivator since 2005 
 
Kris Harris, LitHouse, Mitchell Creek Indoor Cultivator since 2005 
 
Gabriel Martin, The Leonard Moore Cooperative, Mitchell Creek Indoor Cultivator since 2009 
 
Dane Whittington, Mitchell Creek resident, Co-owner of Emerald Clock Farm 
 
Elena Savitcheva, Mitchell Creek resident, Co-owner of Emerald Clock Farm 
 
John Ruczak, Mitchell Creek resident and business owner 
 
Kelsey Hubik, Mitchell Creek resident, cannabis industry employee, small business owner  
 
Garrett Lumley, Mitchell Creek property owner and resident  
 
Ali Boecker, Wild Bear Botanicals, Mitchell Creek property owner and resident  



 
Greg Purcell, Mitchell Creek property owner 
 
Jhanna Dawson, Mitchell Creek property owner 
 

 

 

 


